
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dec 1, 2008     
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
Re:  REACH pre-registration complete 
 
 
 

Daubert Cromwell has successfully pre-registered its products according to Registration, Evaluation, 
Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH), the European Union's (EU) new legislation on 
chemicals that are made or imported into the EU.  Meeting all the obligations of REACH before the 
December 1, 2008 deadline assures that Daubert Cromwell products will continue to be available in the 
EU without interruption.  
 
Daubert Cromwell will complete the registration of our substances, based on the quantities imported into 
the EU, before the deadline of May 31, 2018. 
 
Daubert Cromwell has drawn up a practical procedure to help our customers comply with REACH. We 
can issue a letter of “DECLARATION OF REACH CONFORMITY” to use or provide your EU 
importer.  If you need such a letter on the specific Daubert Cromwell products you purchase, please 
contact me at reach@daubertcromwell.com 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Sunil M. Dhoot, PhD. 
Technical Director  
Daubert Cromwell  

12701 S. Ridgeway Ave. 
Alsip, IL  60803  USA 
 

Fax:  708-293-7765 
www.daubertcromwell.com 
info@daubertcromwell.com  

Toll free: 800-535-3535 
888-846-4299 
Telephone: 708-293-7750 
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